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Christmas Fair Donation Day 

Friday 4
th
 November 2022 

 

 

Every year as part of our Christmas Fair, we kindly ask for a donation of a gift for our 

raffles, in return the children may come to school in non-uniform if they wish. These gifts 

make a huge contribution to the raffle which in turn raises so money for the school. On 

Friday 4
th
 November, we would be so grateful if the children could donate one of the 

following items for this first of two donation days:  

 

• Wren & Robin Classes – items for the Children’s Raffle or Children’s “Everyone’s a 

winner”. Such as: 

Toys 

Books 

Stationery sets 

Bubble Bath gift sets 

Gift vouchers 

Boxes/tubes of sweets 

 

• Woodpecker and Pheasant Classes – items for Adult Raffle. Such as: 

Bubble bath/pamper sets 

Gift vouchers 

Chocolates 

Wine, beer or festive drinks (please could parents bring the bottles into school to 

minimize chance of breakages!) 

Biscuit selections 

Crackers  

 

All gifts can be left on the table outside the School office at the start of the day. 

 

We realise a lot is being asked of parents this term, and we are really grateful for 

your ongoing support. This year we are going bigger and better with the school fair 

being organised by the whole school – it will be on Saturday 3
rd
 December! More 

information about this is on the same email as this letter.  

 

Very best wishes, The Friends of Lavant Primary School 

 

 


